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NOTICE OF PUBLIC HEARING 
The Saginaw County Board of Commissioners will hold a Public Hearing on the 
proposed Saginaw County Budget for fiscal year 2024/2025 at 5:00 p.m. on 
Tuesday, August 20, 2024 in Room 200 of the Saginaw County Governmental 
Center, 111 South Michigan Avenue, Saginaw, MI 48602. A copy of the proposed 
budget is available for inspection in the Administrator's Office at the above address 
and on the website at www.saginawcounty.com. Persons wishing to comment may 
do so at this meeting and/or may send written comments to the Board at the above 
address. The property tax millage rate proposed to be levied to support the 
proposed budget will be a subject of this hearing. 
 
 


